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Habakkuk 3:18  Yet / will rejoice in the LORD), 1 will joy in the God of my salvation.
Dearest Friends and Prayer Partners,

There is a very interesting littie word in Hab 3:18... the word “Yet.” In Old Testament usage yet means “even though” or
perhaps a better word might be “regardless.” Even though the world seems to be falling apart, even though there doesn’t
appear to be any answer to the world situation, God has chosen to use us to accomplish His will! Therefore, we must
rejoice!

This period of pandemic has indeed taught us to depend on our Lord in times of sickness, and in times of health. Nothing
we have seen of science can or has given us the peace and joy that comes through putting our trust in the Lord. Even though
all of us have been touched by this sickness God’s love and provisional care has without a doubt shown the sovereignty of

almighty God.

Here at Landmark Baptist Missions, we have seen and handled any number of challenges in dealing with the business and
administrative needs of our missionaries in various parts of the world. One story that just thrills our heart is that our newest
missionaries to Ecuador, the Medinas, were able to raise their support during the pandemic and will be flying back to
Ecuador on the 13" of April! As they depart to return to their field, God is allowing their parents, Dave and Cindy Jenkins
to come back to the states for a much-needed furlough. It is exciting to see God simply eliminate the roadblocks that Satan
tries to put up to block His servants.

Now that the pandemic is starting to abate, we are making plans to head down to Ecuador and the Dominican Republic on
a missionary care trip sometime in the Fall, probably during the month of October. This will be our first trip outside of the
US since Covid 19 paralyzed missionary travel. Please pray with us as we navigate the maze of reguiations that have been
put in place, for the finances involved, and that we will be a blessing to our Dominican and Ecuadorian missionary families.

On a personal note, I am recovering from my back surgery. The doctor says I am doing well, but I still have some pain that
is slowing me down a bit. Dora is having some issues with her back as well. As we are aging, we now ask for your prayers
for the strength and ability to continue serving. While we may have to slow down, we have no intention to quit!
Thank you all for your continued prayers and support.
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